Statement by TCS ION on the Central Teacher
Eligibility Test (CTET).

[CSiON

TCS iON has been entrusted by the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) to
conduct the Central Teacher Eligibility Test (CTET) 2021 examination from 16"
December 2021 to 13" January 2022. On day one of the examination, unexpected
technical issues impacted operations in certain venues, in the first shift. As a result,
candidates in affected venues could not complete the exam. Consequently, we had to
cancel the second shift examination. We are working to fully understand and
quickly address these issues. TCS iON is committed to delivering superior candidate
experiences across the country and ensuring that the exams are conducted in a secured
and inclusive manner. Towards this, we are rescheduling the candidates of CTET Shift 2
of 16" Dec and both the shifts on 17" Dec 2021 to a later date. All the shifts starting
Monday, 20" Dec 2021 remain as is. We will shortly announce the revised dates for the
candidates affected by the rescheduling of CTET shifts of 16™ and 17" December 2021.
We regret the inconvenience caused to the candidates.




